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HOMEOWNERS / FIRE DECLARATIONS REQUIRED 

Effective September 1, 2016 
 

 
Effective September 1, 2016, the Association will require a current, in-force copy 
of the property policy declarations page as a part of the application packet for 
new and rewrite business.  This includes dwelling, mobile home, and commercial 
business, as well as contents only policies. 
 
This will apply to policies submitted September 1, 2016, and later.  eApp will be 
updated to require submission of the declarations page. 
 
For further information, please see Bulletin 2016-01 posted on scwind.com or 
contact an underwriter. 
 
 
 
 

*** UPDATE *** 
 

The Association will no longer be mailing bulletins to 
agencies.  We will be using email to distribute bulletins to 
producers who have registered their email addresses. 
 
Please share this bulletin with other employees who work 
with the Association. 
 
 
 
 


